
 
 
 
 

Republic Services of Flint Experiencing Temporary Delays  
in Yard Waste Collection 

 
Residents asked to leave material at the curb until it is collected 

 
Republic Services of Flint is experiencing temporary delays with yard waste collection in the 
greater Flint area. Trash and recycling collections remain on schedule. 
  
The nation is experiencing a shortage of truck drivers across the country, and that has posed a 
staffing challenge for us in multiple markets. We have and will continue bringing in additional 
resources to help us in the Flint area, and we are continuing our efforts to hire drivers.  
  
With more residents doing yard work, we expect volumes at the curb to increase, which will 
add to the time it will take to get caught up. Residents should leave their material at the curb 
until it is collected.  
  
Republic Services thanks residents for their patience during this temporary delay.  
 

Sincerely, 
Metrel Demps 

 Flint/Pinconning 
General Manager 

 


